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This year the Protecting the Right to Organize Act (PRO Act) was reintroduced to
Congress and it is a priority to the Biden Administration. The PRO Act seeks to
overhaul the National Labor Relations Act and make it easier for unions to
organize more employees, remove most restrictions on union strikes, weaken
employers’ ability to resist unionization and give massive fines to employers who
violate the law.

Join Jeff Risch for this timely 90-miute webcast as he helps employers navigate
the current state of labor relations, learn how to proactively manage the
workplace and understand National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) initiatives
under the Biden administration.


